-——-0Original Message——-

From: Gayleen Garvin [l NNEGGEGEGEGE

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 10:28 AM
To: Planning Outside Email <Planning@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: Application: Minor Variance, 4226 Bath Road, Kingston

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Secretary Treasurer
Committee of Adjustment
City of Kingston, Planning Services

Re: Application Type: Minor Variance

Address; 4226 Bath Road
File Number: D13-035-2024
Dear Sirs:

As the owner of 4232 Bath Road, Kingston, | wish to inform you that my husband and | fully support the request of Tim Delong to construct a one-storey enclosed porch to be located at the rear of the existing
single detached house at 4226 Bath Road. We understand that a 30-metre waterbody separation distance is required by the Kingston Zoning ByLaw and that Mr. DeJong needs to construct the porch enclosure
24.7 metres from the high-water mark. Please allow this variance. Mr. Delong should be commended for the excellent work that he has done improving his property. We have lived next door to the property
since 1973 and are thrilled that it is now so well maintained. We are certain that the porch enclosure will also improve the property’s appeal and provide comfort for Mr. Delong and his family.

Sincerely,
Gayleen Garvin

Sent from my iPad



